
 
 
Arrows are used to show you which way collection trucks will travel along the route. Please 
check which side of the road arrows are displayed as this is the side of the road your blue refuse 
bags need to be placed for collection. This is for efficiency and safety reasons – truck drivers will 
collect from the left side of the truck only.  

 Sanson and Rongotea residents located in the green zones will have their refuse 
collected on a Friday. Your first collection day will be Friday 7 December. 

 Sanson residents living in the 100km/hour zone on State Highway 1 from Sanson to 
Penny Road to the south, and from Sanson to the cemetery on Cemetery Road to the 
north, are advised to place blue refuse bags on the western side of the road – same side 
of the road as the old Junction Hotel. 

 Rongotea residents living at the eastern end of Rongotea village in the 100km/hour 
zone from Rongotea to Green Road, are advised to please place their blue refuse bags on 
the ‘4 Square’ side of the road. 

 Please note that the time of your collection may be much earlier than the previous 
contractor. To be sure your blue refuse bags will be collected please place them in the 
appropriate spot by 7.30am on your collection day. 

 


